
ALGONQUIN
SHRINE CLUB

NEWSLETTER
 Executive Meeting

December 14, 2016 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion
General Meeting

December 20, 2016 - Wilberforce Legion
Zem Zem 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM

Ladies Welcome at all meetings

Box 203, Bancroft, ON  K0L 1C0

December 2016

January 14, 2017, 

12:30 PM

Rameses Elections 

& Installation

February 18, 2017, 

1:30 PM

Rameses Financial 

Meeting

June 8-11, 2017

Spring Ceremonial

Collingwood, ON.

Parades

December 3rd, 

2:00 PM

Bancroft

December 10th, 

5:00 PM

Maynooth

December 11th, 

12:00 Noon

Wilberforce.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

Nobles and Ladies,

 This month's message will be short. What a great slate of 
Officers we have for the ensuing year for the Algonquin Shrine 
Club. I wish our President Noble Eric Mueller and his Officers and 
Committees all the best. May all your work for our Shriner goals be 
met with enthusiasm from your members of the Algonquin Shrine 
Club.

Our thoughts and prayers at this time are with the Robb family on 
the loss of Lady Sue. Lady Sue Robb, wife of our Chaplain Barry 
Robb, passed away on  Saturday November 26, 2016. We cherish 
her memory in our hearts. Our condolences and sympathies are 
extended to the Robb family.

In December we will welcome Illustrious Potentate R. Alan Berry 
and his Lady Jackie to our meeting if their schedule permits. Then 
we will conclude the evening with our Algonquin Shrine Club 
musicians and a sing along. I have heard from a reliable source that 
the words to the songs will be provided by Lady Wilma Robinson.

Our Algonquin Shrine Club Executive meeting will be held on 
Wednesday December 14th at 10 a.m. at the Wilberforce Legion.

Lady Theresa and I would like to wish you and your families a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

See you December 20th.

Noble John Deak,
President

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . . .       
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With Heartfelt Sadness I Report The Passing Of
Lady Sue Robb – Wife of Noble Barry ROBB

Those we love don't go away
They walk beside us every day



The Chaplain’s Corner

 This message is prepared on behalf of Noble Chaplain Barry ROBB.
Our deepest condolences to Noble Barry and his family for the passing of Sue.
Nobles, while each of us are going about visiting and being with our family and friends 
during this time of year let us think about the many children in the Shriner's hospitals 
throughout North America that cannot be home with their loved ones.
And also to the many doctors and nursing staff that work at these hospitals.

A Merry Christmas to each and every one of you and a safe and prosperous New Year.

COMMITTEES

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

 "FROM THE DESK 

                    OF YOUR AMBASSADOR”

Nobles and Ladies;

 I bring you Holiday Greetings from our Ill. Potentate Sir Al Barry and Lady Jackie 
wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  For those attending 
the meeting they will receive them there as our Ill Sir will be attending our meeting.
 Condolences are also sent for Noble Barry Robb and Family with the passing of 
Lady Sue.
 Lady Liz and I also send Best Wishes to all for the upcoming Holiday Season. 
We will not be at the meeting as I will be preparing for surgery on the 21st.

All the Best

Sean Cook
Ambassador.

Canadian Legion Branch 624 
Ladies Auxiliary,  made a 
donation to Shriners Hospital in 
Montreal of $300. Presenting the 
cheque to Secretary Dave Earle 
on behalf of the Auxiliary is April 
McGann.

Jim Burke and Wayne Wiggins at
Foodland

Noble Wayne Wiggins escorted by Noble Jim 
Burke  placing wreath in Bancroft Nov. 11 2016

Public Relations
Noble Charles Mullett

Dinner Reservations
Chairman

Noble Ed Otto    

Membership and
News Letter

Noble Dave Earle Secretary
Noble John Deak President
Noble Barry Robb Chaplain

Noble Charles Mullet
 Public Relations

100 Million Dollar Club
Noble Frank Wilson

Sick and Visiting
All Algonquin Shrine Club

Members

Lottery Tickets
Noble Larry Donaldson

Hospital 
 Noble Ron Mark
Noble Barry Robb

Noble Frank Wilson
Noble Charles Mullett 

Noble Eric Mueller
 

Christmas Cakes
Noble Ron Mark

Noble R. Paul Johnson
Noble Todd Grainger

Noble Wayne Wiggins
Noble Jim Williams
Noble Dean Linton 
Noble Jim Burke

Float
Noble Hald Robinson
Noble Wayne Elson

Future Fund Raising
Noble Vaughn Lloyd 
Noble Jim Williams
Noble Frank Wilson

 All Algonquin Shrine Club
Members

 Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Noble Jim Burke

President
Noble Dave Burton 

1st Vice Chair
Noble Barry Cross

2nd Vice Chair 
 Noble Dean Linton Treasurer 

 



Assistant Rabban Noble Tom Woodrow and 
his Lady Linda enjoying their dinner. Noble 
Woodrow conducted the elections for our 
club this evening.

Nobles  Clive Allen & Don Gillies visitors 
from Belleville, enjoying their dinner, not 
sure about the "Bibs”

SICK AND VISITING

Noble Ambassador Sean COOK will be undergoing a knee replacement on December 21st.

The many Nobles and Ladies that are still suffering a variety of injuries from the bus collision.
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